
 

     January, 2014 Newsletter       

       

      
 
 Hello, parents, one more year and here we are still together. How great is that! 
Parents a reminder about our referral program. The more parents you you refer the 
more cash you earn. $100 credit straight into your Wellington account. Please take 
advantage of this awesome program.  We would like to thank you for the wonderful 
family wreaths and decoration contributed to our decoration. And all the help for our 
staff luncheon and classroom parties, you all are the best! 
Parents please be aware that when dropping and picking up your child that they must 
remain with you at all times. Safety first. Phones are “NOT” to be utilized when 
picking up or dropping off your child so please let’s refrain from using.                        

 Parents you can also read this newsletter online at                            
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   

                            Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

              “January Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Winter Wonderland” 

Our Letters for January are… 

“Qq,Rr,Ss,Tt” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for January are…    
“0,1,2” & “11,12,13” 

“Hexagon & Diamond” 

  The Colors of the month are… 

“Blue & Silver 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

    “January 2014” 
 
Dec. 31st…Wellington 
Academy closes @ 1pm. 

Jan.1st…   
Wellington Academy CLOSED’ 
 

Jan. 3rd…Parent 
Appreciation Day 
 
Jan. 8th…Happy Birthday 
Wellington 
 

                           
                               

                                
To the following students & staff in January’ 2014… 

         
Danica Pepin- 1/5  Ms. Brandi- 1/7   
Kayden Williams- 1/13 Ms. Alyssa-1/27 
Julia Dawson- 1/17  Wellington Academy- 1/8 
Juan Molina- 1/23 
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        Infant News 

 

                

                 

 
       Welcome January!! 
We’re ready to explore the New Year!  
      Neymar is moving around the room and enjoying all the 
toys. Alexis loves walking with the push toys.  Happy 
Birthday to Juan! He is also walking. Brayden and Ella 
enjoy playing on the floor and rolling around with Erik. 
Annabelle and Grey enjoy jumping about in the jumper-roo.  
                 Thank you, 
           Ms. Brandi, Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 
   
 
 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

                 

           Development 2’s News 
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 We’re excited to be ringing in the New Year! 

We hope everyone had a joyous Christmas. This 
month we will be talking about Winter Wonderland. 
We’ll be experimenting with ‘snow’ and make hot 
cocoa. Also, we would like to welcome Kellan to our 
room. He is doing wonderful and has adjusted well to 
his new room. Remember to keep an eye on the door 
for important information regarding your child’s 
classroom.  

Parents, as a reminder please don’t forget to 
bring your child’s book back on Monday for Book 
Club.  Remember to check your child’s cubby for 
important notes, dailies, and artwork. Also be sure to 
check for reminders/ upcoming events posted on the 
door.  As the weather changes be sure your child also 
has extra clothes. 

 Thank you,  
      Ms. Alyssa & Ms. Caitlin 
                                                                          

                  

                      

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

              

        Let the New Year begin! Happy New Year everyone. We are 
so happy to be starting the New Year with all of you. This month 
we will be working on diamonds, hexagons, letters Q,R,S,T colors 
blue  & silver, numbers 0,1,2. 
We will be talking about all kinds of winter animals and different 
winter clothes we wear. Please remember to empty out your child’s 
file folder everyday and please look on our Parents Info board for 
any upcoming events or projects. 
     
                        Thank you,  
                                     Ms. Desiree & Miss Tiffany 

 
January is here, let’s all jump and cheer for another great year! 

As we ring in the new year, we eagerly await for what’s in store. Saying 
goodbye to 2013 and thanking all for their time, support and donations 
throughout the year.We could have not had such a great year without 
your help. 2014 will be even better, learning our numbers, 
identifying and writing our letters, using our imaginations, problem 
solving, and expanding our vocabularies will be our New Year’s 
Resolution, What will yours be? 
Our theme for January will be Winter Wonderland. As you may know, 
Florida might not be much of a ‘winter wonderland’ – it’s important to 
provide  the appropiate attire for your children on those ‘chilly days.’ 
Please also label any spare clothes or jackets that are brought to class, 
incase it goes missing. 
 Thanks again for your love, support and allowing us to care for 
and teach your  awesome children!     
 Thank you,  Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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Developmental 3B’s News 

 Happy New Year is what we wish everyone. We  hope everyone had 

a wonderful holiday and we welcome our families back to a fresh New Year. 

Thank you for all the wonderful Christmas treats that were donated to our class festivities, we all enjoyed them. This month is ‘Winter Wonderland’ 
and we will be learning about all the animals and activities that happen in 

the Artic. Please remember as the weather fluctuates to have jackets/sweaters labeled with your child’s name so the items are not 
misplaced. Thank you for your help and Have a Terrific New Year. 
  
                      
                                        Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
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Bundle up 3-B because this New Year our theme of the month is 

“Winter Wonderland” and we are headed for the land of ice and snow. We 
have lots of cool projects planned , such as edible snowpersons for snack 
time fun and rainbow snowflakes for art time.  
Parents please do not forget to check the parent info board and your child’s 
file folder for upcoming events. Enjoy the New Year and lets get started on 
our winter wonderland adventure.                               
 

 Thank you, 
                                                          Ms. Russ 

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


